Karl Cyr
North Yarmouth
LD 1750

I live in North Yarmouth. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory
Council. This is a tremendous opportunity for us to make a generational impact in the
creation and preservation of open spaces for safe and healthy recreational activities.



